
Statement Regarding Postponement of the 2020 WRRI Annual Conference 

UPDATED: March 11, 2020 

Dear WRRI Conference Attendees and the NC Water Resources Community, 

In light of NC State University’s announcement today of new policies, NC WRRI will postpone the 2020 

Annual Conference that had been set for March 18-19 in Raleigh. To encourage social distancing, 

“effective immediately and until further notice, NC State is prohibiting on-campus events, meetings and 

gatherings of more than 100 people.” Other actions announced by NC State are available online at 

https://www.ncsu.edu/coronavirus/. 

While we have not yet identified a new date, we plan to host this conference at a time to be 
determined. 

We have been extremely excited about the 2020 conference program, and we extend our sincere 

gratitude to all the speakers, session planners, sponsors, exhibitors, guests, and volunteers who worked 

so diligently to prepare such useful and innovative content for this event.  

This unprecedented action for our team has resulted in varied logistical items beyond this 

announcement. We thank you for your patience and understanding as we develop a comprehensive 

update regarding registrations that have already been made.  

Thank you also for your ongoing interest in the WRRI annual conference and we hope to see you soon. 

If you have additional questions, please contact Nicole Wilkinson McIntosh, nicole_mcintosh@ncsu.edu 

Susan White 

NC WRRI Executive Director 
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